Report from the ChUGS Winter Meeting
2019

Ed Hannon

BAPS Winter Meeting also saw the first meeting of the newly formed UGI
interest group - which during the meeting was unanimously named ChUGS or
Children’s Upper GI Surgery Network.

The business meeting covered establishing the groups aims, objectives and
the way the group will run.

This will be a series of 2 video conference meetings per year to which
complex cases can be referred and discussed in a national forum. There will
then be a meeting at congress and one at the Winter meeting.

Ideas for collaboration and research were also discussed.

Excellent talks were provided by Matthew Jones (Sub-specialisation in OA)
and Nigel Hall (Managing collaboration in research). The over all feeling was
that the meeting was a success and we look forward to working together in
the future.

If you would like to be involved in the group please contact us on
leedsth-tr.complexugi@nhs.net
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